

Providing Outstanding Care to Patients Creating New Knowledge Training the Primary Care Workforce Connecting with Our Communities

December 17, 2019



Happy Holidays!

Nothing says, "I love you," better than food.

So, we begin a new tradition in DFM this year by sharing our favorite holiday culinary stocking stuffers!

Try out some or all of these recipes this year, from your family medicine colleagues.

Enjoy and Happy Holidays!

Read The Book



The Latest In The Search For The New DFM Chair

Learn more about the path that the search committee has laid out to find an outstanding new leader for the department from the man leading the charge - Gerald D. Dodd, MD.

Read The Story

And There's More - Getting To Know Our Department

The search committee is reaching out to candidates for first round interviews beginning in January 2020.

Check out the interactive introduction publication that each candidate will receive to help them learn more about our department.

Experience The Publication



Big Award! Medication Assisted Treatment For Opioid Use Disorder

Home or clinic? Which is the best place to start treatment for opioid use disorder?

That question is about to be answered in a new DFM-led study funded by PCORI.

Read The Story



Check out the latest stories and event listings posted on the Department of Family Medicine website.

Diabetics & The Black Market
DFM Faculty Physician Honored
New Levitt Speaker Series Event
Giving Back For Health





Professional Development Pro Tip

Did you know? Employer's Council is a Denver institution that, annually, provides training to more than 25,000 people on a wide range of topics from computer skills and interpersonal communication - to change management, coaching, and much more!

As CU employees, we can take advantage of over 300 classes annually. Here's their <u>Training</u> <u>Catalog</u>.

Contact DFMAdmin@ucdenver.edu t o get signed up for a class.

Download our full list of **Professional Development Opportunities** from the <u>Human</u>

Spring Fling 2020!

It's coming... mark your calendars!

Details:

Friday, April 17, 2020 Downtown Aquarium, Denver

Invitation and RSVP headed your way in early 2020.

Resources section of the HUB Intranet



More Ways to Give Now

Payroll deduction - One-time gift - Planned giving.

Showing your support for DFM is easy.

Visit the Endowment page to learn more about the endowment campaign and how you can become involved.

Visit The Endowment Page

SUBSCRIBE

